
Beacon Falls Cafe  

Brunch 

Just Eggs  11 
 

Two eggs any style 
with home fries and 

toast. Choice of bacon 
or sausage, comes with 

home fries 

Build your own omelet 11 
 
Three egg omelet 
served with home fries 
and toast 
 
 

Country Vegetable 
Frittata 14 

 
Italian style omelet 
with seasonal 
vegetables, served 
with home fries and 
toast 
 

Chorizo and Asiago 
Frittata  15 

 
Italian style omelet 
with chorizo, 
peppers, onions and 
topped with asiago, 
served with home 
fries and toast 
 

Eggs in a basket 13 
Eggs cooked into 2 
pieces of challah 
bread, choice of 

bacon/sausage, comes 
with home Fries 

 
 
 

BFC Breakfast Wrap 12 
 
Breakfast sandwich 
wrap, scrambled eggs,  
with salsa, avocado and 
melted cheddar and 
served with home fries 

 
 
 

The Ultimate  
Breakfast Sandwich 

17 
  
2 fried eggs, 
sausage, bacon in 
spicy chili sauce with 
melted gouda 
between two pieces 
of French toast 
bread,  with home 
fries 

 

Additions to 
Omelets 

Per vegetable .50 
roasted red peppers 

1 
American/Cheddar 

cheese 1.5 
Other cheeses 2 

  
avocado 2 

meat 2  
Chicken 5 

Sub egg whites 3 
 

Huevos Ranchero Our 
style 15 

black bean mixture on a 
flour tortilla, cheese, 
avocado Pulp, pico and 
two over easy eggs 
 
 

 

Gluten Free Pancakes 13 
 
 

3 Gluten Free pancakes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



Beacon Falls Cafe  

Brunch 

 
 

Granola French Toast 
13 

 
thick sliced challah 
bread, batter dipped in 
crunchy granola 

Sweet Cream Pancakes 11 
 
Light and fluffy sweet 
cream buttermilk 
pancakes 

Country French 
Toast 11 

 
thick sliced challah 
bread battered 
dipped 

Chicken and Waffle 
16 

 
crispy chicken 
tenders on a large 
Belgian waffle 

 
Benedicts 

 
 

Country Style  
Poached Eggs 16 

 
Two poached eggs with 
breakfast sausage on 
a buttermilk biscuit, 
topped with 
hollandaise sauce, and 
served with home fries 

 

 
Avocado Poached 
Benedict 18 

 
 
Two poached eggs on a 
toasted whole grain, 
with avocado, tomato 
relish, and arugula mix 
topped with hollandaise 
sauce, and served with 
home fries 
 

 
Classic Eggs 

Benedict 15 
 
 
Two poached eggs on 

a toasted English 
muffin, With 

Canadian style 
bacon, topped with 
hollandaise sauce, 

and served with home 
fries 

 
Falls Eggs Benedict 

17 
 

Two poached eggs 
on a toasted English 
muffin, With Sautéed 
Spinach and fresh 
Tomato, topped with 
hollandaise sauce, 
and served with 
home fries 
 

 
 

BFC Bloody Mary With 
bacon $9 gl 

 

Alcohol Drinks 
 

Mimosa $6 gl/$10 Large 
$25Pitcher 

 
Bloody Mary $8 gl/$35 

Pitcher 
 
 

 
The Ultimate Bloody 

Chicken tender, 
mozzarella stick, 
coconut Shrimp, 

fried pickle $15gl 

Sides/Extras 
Chorizo link 5 

Sausage Patties (2) 4 
Bacon 4 

Vegetarian Sausage 
(3) 4 

Toast 2 
Home fries 4 

NYS Maple Syrup 3 
Egg 2 each 

 


